PRIMARY SCHOOL

H.Porrrey

September 2019

Dear Parent/Carer
YEAR 5 & 6 PERMISSION TO WALK HOME

In line with our school policy, pupils in Years 5 and 6 are allowed to walk home on their own
after school with parental permission.

If you wish your child to make their own way home either at 3.15 pm, or after attendance at a
Club run by school staff, please complete the form below and return it to your child’s class
teacher by 16" September 2019.

This permission will remain in place for the remainder of your child’s time at Delapre Primary
School and will include permission to walk home throughout the year.

However, children will not be allowed to walk home on their own after any clubs attended at
the end of the school day, during Autumn Term 2* (commencing 4" November 2019) or
Spring Term 3* (commencing 6" January 2020) until Monday 24" February 2020, when they
will be allowed to walk home alone again. This is due to the darker evenings and you will
need to make arrangements to collect your child during this time.

*Dates will differ slightly for Academic Year 2020/21 — please check at the time.

Pupils will be allowed to walk home at the end of the normal school day for the whole school
year — ie. 3:15pm finish.

Please talk to your class teacher if you are unsure of any of the detail above.

Yours faithfully

H Portrey
Headteacher
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PERMISSION TO WALK HOME ALONE - PLEASE RETURN TO CLASS TEACHER

| give permission formy child ... inClass ............. to walk
home on their own at the end of the school day (and after any club they attend except as
detailed above*)
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